
As part of the No Child Left Behind year of action, in February 2019 we will 

be looking at relationships and how having healthy, positive relationships 

can help young people to thrive. 

No Child Left Behind and Gloucestershire Domestic Abuse Support  Service 

(GDASS) would therefore like to invite you to attend : 

FREE Domestic Abuse training for professionals working with 

children and young people. 

The aim is to give a brief overview of domestic abuse for anyone who works 

with young people. This workshop aims to make participants more aware of 

what domestic abuse is, the impact it has on young people and what 

GDASS as an organisation offer. This course will also be run with Lisa 

Woodward who works with young people who are experiencing high risk 

domestic abuse.  

We are running 4 sessions on Tuesday 5th February with space for 20 

professionals on each.  

Session 1   09:30-11:00   Session 3 13:30-15:00 

Session 2  11:30-13:00   Session 4 15:30-17:00 

Venue: Chapel Arts, Knapp Road, Cheltenham GL50 3QQ 

If you would like to attend these free sessions please email 

nochildleftbehind@cheltenham.gov.uk  

and let us know your name, the name of your organisation or the capacity 

in which you work with young people, a contact number or email and 

which session you wish to attend.  

Places will be given on a first come, first served basis and we will contact 

you to confirm your place. 

mailto:nochildleftbehind@cheltenham.gov.uk



